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We organized our first meeting in the Community of Barcelona entitled: Dinner-discussion on the Divine 

Principle at 8 pm.  

 

We had four guests and the support of 7 members.  

 

After sharing a light dinner, during which we were sharing in a family atmosphere, we projected three 

short and very agile video DP conferences recorded by our SG. Sergio Asti.  

 

(Living the Principle) Next, we had a round table about what they had thought, and the general response 

was well-valued for the simplicity and positiveness of both the content and the way it was presented.  

 

They all want to continue.  

 

We plan to do it once a month and bring more guests! 

 

 

 


